
Hello Year 3, 

 

I hope that you have all had a lovely weekend with 

your families.  

Please see learning opportunities for today. Just like 

on Friday use them as best fits to you.  

There are opportunities to become vocabulary 

detectives by investigating some science words. You 

can become an expert speller of high frequency 

words or you have the chance to show off your 

lightning-fast memory skills by learning number 

bonds for maths. Bug clubs is also a fantastic 

resources so have fun doing that too.  

 

If you have not seen Friday’s resources yet, make 

sure and check them out too. There are activities 

such as a book review, snakes and ladders, dicey 

addition to explore just to name a few.  

 

 Please take care and be safe… 

 

See you soon, 

 

Mr Whitty   

 


